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Hello,
Thank you for sending notice of application for the construction
and infrastructure works to Enterprise Way, Whitby (reference
NYM/2023/0025)
 
Whitby Seafoods welcome the development as it creates an
alternative road access route to our site. 
Given the parking problems on the industrial estate and lack of
parking restrictions which has led to a significant risk to
pedestrian and road user safety in our opinion, we would be keen
to understand the plans to prevent a similar situation occurring
on the new development. 
Particularly, will the road be double yellow lined and is there
enough resource allocated to parking enforcement?
 
With regards,
Barry Harland
 

 | ​​​​

Whitby Seafoods Ltd
 
Fairfield Way, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22 4PU 
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Head of Organisational Development and Culture














